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ES/TT 
 
29th January 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 6 EDUCATIONAL VISIT – ROBINWOOD 23rd – 25th June 2021  
 

Due to the current COVID-19 restrictions we are unable to guarantee that the rescheduled trip in June will 
go ahead but we have to continue to plan ahead in the hope that it will.  
 
In our last letter we informed parents that the new date for the final balance to be paid by is Monday 1st 
March 2021.  This date remains the same and a text will be sent to parents reminding them of any 
remaining balances to pay. To make your payments please use our SchoolMoney app.  We understand 
that parents have stopped making payments due to the uncertainty but we can confirm that if the trip is 
cancelled any payments made will be refunded.   
  
For those families on free school meals there may be some financial assistance available. For further 
details please contact Mrs Talbot in the school office. 

 
In the meantime, we will continue to follow guidance from Public Health England and update you of any 
further changes. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during these uncertain times. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


